
Dear Families,

We are pleased to announce that from 7th of May 2024, you will be able to book your child’s place
at Breakfast Club and Our Space (previously known as Playcentre) using your MCAS (My Child At
School) account.

Starting from 6:00pm on Monday, 29th April 2024, you can register your children for these
activities.

To do that, please log in to your MCAS app or web and follow the steps below:

● Open the tab Wraparound Care
● Select the desired wraparound care club subscription from the "Available Wraparound

Care Clubs" tab.
● Select the dates that you would like to subscribe for and then press the "Enrol" button to

confirm your selection.
● You will then be asked to Top up your account to proceed with the booking and you are all

set. Any previous debt will need to be cleared to allow for future bookings.

All bookings should be made 48 hours in advance, and cancellations are allowed 24 hours prior to
the activity.

If you usually pay for those activities using Childcare Vouchers, Tax-Free Childcare, Childcare Grant
Payments or any other support service, please contact the office as soon as possible to reserve
your spaces.

Please note that once the updates are launched, you will need to manage your bookings according
to your preferences. Even if your child is already attending any of these activities, you will still
need to book their sessions in advance.

What you will see on MCAS:

Breakfast Provision (Club) – One default option = £3

Our Space (Playcentre) – Two options:

● One item for the full attendance to OurSpace = £10
● One item for attendance to OurSpace after a Club = £5.50

Daily Bundle – Two options:

● One option that will include Breakfast Club and OurSpace = £12
● One option that will include Breakfast Club and OurSpace after attending a Club = £7.50

Kind regards,

Matthew Trahair
Headteacher


